
Musetta Report – December 2014 

My flight schedule, the Annual Campaign and the holidays (in that order, frankly) have put the 
re-construction of board-related files on hold. I hope to correct this early in 2015. 

I continue to encourage board members to use the Musetta emailing functions for all official 
communication with our members. 

Additionally, if you have access to change addresses in the system, PLEASE use stand USPS 
abbreviations and formats. This may seem like a petty request, but there is a future reason that 
someone will appreciate. Eventually, HGMC will grow large enough to use bulk mail for some 
mailings. By continuing to use the standardization I set up on Musetta it will save us the 
trouble, time and effort of completely re-vamping the entire database to align with USPS 
requirements. 

Submitted respectfully by Terry Drew Karanen, 15 December 2014. 


